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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Guyana to the United
Nations presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations
Framework Convention on Climate Change and with reference to the
Copenhagen Accord of 18 December, 2009 has the honour to convey the
willingness of the Government of Guyana to be associated with the Accord.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Guyana has the further
honour to convey the following:

Guyana remains commitfed to the achievement of an ambitious
and comprehensive legally binding outcome under the United Nations
Framework Convention on Climate Change.

Guyana is concerned that the non-legally binding nature of the
Copenhagen Accord and the inadequacy of commitments currently
inscribed under the Accord would not enable the attainment of the target
of containing global temperature rise below two degrees Celsius.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Guyana to the United
Nations avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the
United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change the assurances
of its highest consideration.
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